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Compliance with Broader Public Sector Procurements Directive April 1, 2024,  
Annual Summary of Perquisites: 

 
 

It is FCSLLG policy that perquisites that are not related to business requirements are not 
allowed for employees and appointees.  

 
Total value of allowable perquisites incurred in 2023-24 is: $11,819.  

 
This memo represents compliance under the Broader Public Section Perquisites 
Directive (August 2, 2011). 

  
A copy of the memo will be posted to the agency’s website.  

 
Any questions regarding the content can be directed to Penny Harper, Finance Manager. 
 
 
 

 
Erin Lee Marcotte 
Executive Director 

   

http://www.fcsllg.ca/

